
----------- Forwarded message------------
From: Debra George <debraleegeorge@gmail.com> 
Date: Mon, Nov 20, 2017 at 5:09 PM 
Subject: CF 17-1071 Public Comment 
To: Cityclerk@lacity.org

To Whom It May Concern -

I support 17-1071 which proposes to identify options for the Ventura Cahuenga Corridor. The next 20 years will offer different 
transportation methods and a different attitude towards living and working in an urban environment than was seen 20 years ago.

Robust methods to reach the stakeholders that would be affected by updates to the Plan must be included. Younger community 
members who will live with the results of any modifications must especially be sought out. The Plan and the process must not be 
strangled by loud individuals spreading fear and false information.

Sincerely, 
Debra George 
Encino
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